
STEAM stands for science, technology, engineering, art, and math. This year’s STEAM night will be a 
virtual event with fun for the entire family. The event will have synchronous and asynchronous activities. 

SAVE THE DATE!
Our synchronous event will be a planetarium show presented by the Pacific 
Science Center. A zoom link will be sent out closer to the event. The event will be 
Wednesday, March 24th at 6:30 pm.

Our asynchronous event will be a google doc shared the week of 
STEAM night with clickable links. These links will have STEAM 
events for a wide-variety of ages and interests. Families can use 
these links however they want!

NOTE: The 
show and 
asynchronous 
videos are ASL 
interpreted.

Question? Contact Jessica at madronstem@gmail.com


